
Division for Student Affairs  

P.O. Box 519; MS 1026   Prairie View, Texas 77446 

Phone (936) 261-3552 

MEMORANDUM 

To: PVAMU Students 

From: Steve Ransom 

Associate Vice President for Student Affairs/Dean of Students 

Date: August 17, 2021 

Re: Mandatory Trainings 

Hopefully this communication finds you healthy and enjoying the remainder of your time before 

the start of fall classes on Monday, August 23, 2021. I am writing to remind you of the mandatory 

trainings you have previously received via your official PVAMU email account. As we all must 

do our part to contribute to a safe and healthy campus environment, please review the important 

information below: 

• Completion of mandatory Alcohol EDU, Prescription Drug Awareness, and Sexual 
Assault trainings by August 31, 2021. Use the following link to access these 

trainings: https://admin.fifoundry.net/pvamu/sign_in

• Mandatory COVID-19 Training and Certification will come via a separate email, so 
please look for it over the next few days. This training is essential for all students.

Thank you in advance for demonstrating your commitment to the safety of our community by 

focusing on the completion of these trainings. Here’s to a memorable semester as Panthers Push 

Forward! 

https://admin.fifoundry.net/pvamu/sign_in

